
I am grateful to the members of the APRALO community to nominate me for the ALAC. I have 
been a strong supporter of the participation of internet users and diversity in ICANN policy 
processes. This includes understanding, representing, and advocating for the best interest of 
Internet end users. My daily work and community development efforts involve providing remote 
rural communities with access to the Internet and realising their social and economic potential. 
This requires understanding the needs of these communities and representing their interests. I 
am sensitive to the needs and requirements of users and have the ability to put people first 
instead of personal interests and stepping up where necessary to be both vocal and provide 
inputs. I believe that my participation in ALAC will not only bring a fresh perspective but will 
strengthen representation of both APRALO and the internet users community in ICANN policy 
processes.  

 


